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IRU and UIC join forces to raise awareness of transport professionals on 
level crossing safety 
 

International Road Transport Union (IRU) and the International Union of 
Railways (UIC) partner to decrease accidents at level crossings 

 

(Paris/Geneva, 13 May 2014) In the framework of the Anniversary of the UN Decade of Action 
for Road Safety 2011-2020, the International Road Transport Union (IRU) and the 
International Union of Railways (UIC) have joined forces to initiate a Level Crossing Safety 
Checklist to raise awareness of transport professionals on the issue and reduce related 
casualties. 

UIC General Director, Jean-Pierre Loubinoux, stressed: “We have been working for years on 
this risky interface but strengthening collaboration with road organisations such as the IRU is 
the key to improving safety at level crossings at the highest level possible.”  

Level crossings are a common and necessary interface between road and rail 
infrastructures. However despite level crossing removals, in recent years, on average one 
person per day has been killed and close to one seriously injured at level crossings in the 
EU, where collisions at level crossings represent 25% of all railway accidents, leading to 29% 
of all fatalities on the European railways.  

In addition to these casualties, collisions can also have a significant economic impact on 
society. Damages to road and rail vehicles can prove costly and cause huge traffic 
disruptions to both rail and road. 

Commenting on the UIC/IRU collaboration, President of the IRU Commission for Road 
Safety, Rob Aarse, said, “For true road transport professionals, every road accident is one 
too many. We welcome this opportunity to work together with the UIC in tackling the issue of 
level crossing safety so that we can raise awareness among drivers of potential dangers and 
ultimately save lives.”  

Beyond raising driver awareness, this cooperation will also help the two organisations 
enhance knowledge and safety in the design and use of level crossings.   

Read more on 

 IRU work to increase road safety 
 UIC work to increase rail safety 

 

International Union of Railways (UIC) 

Based in Paris, the UIC currently groups 200 member railways from all parts of the world. Its main mission consists in promoting 
the development of rail transport worldwide and organising international cooperation among its members. Main projects focus 
on technical harmonisation and railway standards, development of freight and passenger business (including high speed), rail 
transport sustainability, safety and security, and training issues. The UIC maintains close cooperation links with over 50 
international and professional organisations. 

 



International Road Transport Union (IRU) 

Based in Geneva, the IRU, through its 170 Member Associations in 75 countries, is the world road transport organisation, which 
upholds the interests of bus, coach, taxi and truck operators to ensure economic growth and prosperity via the sustainable 
mobility of people and goods by road worldwide. 
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